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Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer, 
 
PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE 
 
We have been informed that our evening planned for Tuesday 11th Oct clashes with a number of P7 parents’ 
evenings in our primary schools.  For this reason we will now change this evening to Wednesday 12th Oct.  
 
P7 Parents Evening – Wednesday 12th October 2022 - 6.00 p.m. – 8.00 p.m. 
 
This will be an informal opportunity for you and your child to visit Ross High School. 
 
The programme for the evening is detailed below. 
 

Programme 

 
6.00 – 6.15 p.m. Mr Paul Reynolds, Head Teacher Introduction 

Ms Katrina Donaldson, Depute Head Teacher, will outline the transition 
process and support for your child 
S6 head pupils will present their experience of education at Ross High 
School 

6.15 – 8.00 p.m. Groups will tour curricular departments of the school, allowing you to see 
departments and resources and meet some teachers and students. 

 
 
We hope to see you on Wednesday the 12th October 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms K Donaldson 
Depute Head Teacher 
 

 
Please note pupils where families have made applications for spaces in our specialist ASN Complex Needs Provision are invited to 
make individual visits ahead of the ERG placement meeting at the end of October. These are arranged directly with the ASN 
Provision. Many families have already been in to meet with our DHT and undertake a tour of the facility ahead of applying for these 
places.  
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